
 

HIGHLIGHTS 
2015 Audited Financial Statements 
 

The 2015 Financial Statements reflect the sale of 10 Hospital Drive but not the $8,005,000 

purchase of the first three floors of 185 King Street which was finalized in February of 2016. 

This helps explain why on page 8 the total “accumulated surplus” for 2015 shows an amount of 

$5.9 million, because the offsetting capital expenses of the mortgage and down payment had 

not yet taken place as of December 31, 2015. 

The phrase “accumulated surplus” is an accounting term that refers to capital assets and 

accrued funds, and is not the same thing as “money in the bank”.  Accrued funds are funds held 

in an account that will be spent in a future reporting period.  For example, the 2015 statements 

show an amount of $100,866 as a surplus for the Safe Sewage Disposal Program (page 8).  The 

Safe Sewage Disposal Program is an entirely self-funded, seasonal program which accumulates 

funds from permit fees all year long and then draws them down to pay for septic inspections 

during the warmer months of the year.   

The 2015 statements also reflect combined reserves of $572,282.  These reserves are important 

to provide some protection against unanticipated financial demands, such as the funding freeze 

announced by the Ministry of Health and Long Term Care in 2015.  This freeze came into effect 

when the province implemented the new funding formula for public health (see page 16 of 

link).   

The Board of Health approved these statements on April 13, 2016. 

For more information, please contact: 

Bob Dubay, Finance Manager 

705-743-1000, ext. 286 

bdubay@pcchu.ca 

http://www.pcchu.ca/wp-content/uploads/2012/01/BOH-Meeting-Package-Oct-14-2015.pdf
mailto:bdubay@pcchu.ca
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